INSTRUCTIONS FOR MAKING ON-LINE E-FUND PAYMENTS
Go to the Verona Area School District website homepage at www.verona.k12.wi.us
Under District Departments, drop down to find Child Nutrition.  This will give you two link options:
Click here to go to the E~fund link
If you are a New User you must register and set up your account first choosing your own Login and Password that you will use to apply payments to your account.  We do not have access to the Password that you choose so please write it down and keep it in a safe place for future reference.  We can look up your User Name if you have forgotten it.  Follow the prompts to set up the account and enter your payment.
Choose the E-Funds link to make a one-time on-line payment using your credit card ($2.45 convenience fee per $100 transaction) or checking account (1.00 flat fee).  Please apply the whole payment to just ONE of your students as it is a family account and the funds will be shared by all.
The E-fund site is strictly a place for you to make electronic payments to.  We download payments from that site into our Lunch Cashier System.  E-funds does not carry balance information.  You need to go to our other link on the Verona Website to see your balance, transactions, and deposits.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR CHECKING YOUR BALANCE
There are several ways to keep track of your balance prior to receiving a “low-balance notification”.  
1.  Under District Departments, drop down to find Child Nutrition and choose the link Click here to go to Child Nutrition - Lunch Account Balance
You need to set up an account with Wordware as a new user by clicking on the right to begin the quick and easy registration.  Enter your Family ID and your Pin followed by your State (WI) and your School District (Verona Area School District).
 

    2.  Middle and High School students have the availability of finding their balance every day by asking the Breakfast or Lunch Cashier, or by looking at the computer screen after they enter their Student ID Number.

 

    3.  Call our office at 845-4139 between the hours of 8 a.m. and 3 p.m.

 If we can be of further assistance please let us know.  Child Nutrition Services
